
 

    Primary Principal’s Newsletter 
Dear Parents, 
It is amazing how quickly the end of the year has come! We are all so immensely proud of the hard 
work the students have put into their learning this year which has shown in their results and achieve-
ments throughout the year. I would like to thank all the teachers and support staff in the school for 
their hard work and commitment this year. I would also like to thank all parents and carers for the 
support you have given to ISSR throughout the year. I hope you have a lovely break and we will see 
you back at ISSR  on Wednesday 16th August 2017. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Teachers and classes 2017-18 
It is with great sadness that we have to say good bye to some teachers this year. They have shown immense 

support to all the children in their class and also commitment to our school. We wish them all the best of luck 

in their new ventures and hope that they will keep us up to date on what they are doing in the future. We will 

all miss you. Good luck and keep in touch! 

Below are the classes and teachers for next year. We are very excited about welcoming our new teachers to 

ISSR and I know they are looking forward to joining our community.  
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Current Class Next Class Teacher 

Reception 1A Reception 2A Ms Katie 

Reception 1B Reception 2B Ms Christine 

Reception 2A 1A Mr Rene 

Reception 2B 1B Ms Mackenzie 

1A 2A Ms Mary 

1B 2B Mr Philip 

2A 3A Ms Bernadette 

2B 3B Ms Katy 

3A 4A Ms Carrie 

3B 4B Ms Jessie 

4A 5A Mr Mikey 

4B 5B Ms Rochelle 

5A 

6A Ms Evelien 
5B Students busy recording the Food 

Revolution song 
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End of Year Concert  
Friday 23d June will be our End of year concert. We would like to welcome you to come along and share in the 
achievements of our school this year. It starts at 9am and programmes will be sent home soon. The students 
presenting have been practising hard and are very excited about performing on the morning itself.  

Parents’Meetings 
Thank you to all the parents who took the time to see your child’s class teacher. It is extremely important that 
you find out how your child is doing at school and also celebrate the hard work and effort your child makes at 
school. Teachers love sharing good news! 

We’ve got some very exciting news; it is, once 

again, time for our Great Cambodian Cook-off. 

This year, both the Primary and High School 

Cooking Clubs will face off in the ultimate cook-

ing challenge to become the Great Cambodian 

Cook-off champions. The High School, last year’s 

winners, will be looking to retain the title, while 

the Primary school feels confident in its menu and 

ability. 

Please join us at Bambu Stage from 3pm on Tues-

day 20th June to cheer on our competitors as we 

begin to prepare for the end of a great year. The 

final judging begins at 4:15pm. 

Have a great holiday! 

From all at ISSR. 

Summer School 

There are still a few spaces left for our Summer School Programme. The programme runs from 3rd —28th July; 
starting at 8am and finishing at 12pm. If you are interested in booking a place for your child, please visit the 
office where you will be able to get more information. 


